† Masses this week at St. Michael's May 15-22, 2022

"I give you a new commandment...Just as I have loved you, you

also should love one another." -John 13.1, 31-33a, 34-35++

Fifth Sunday of Easter -Year C

Saturday, May 14 5:00 pm Missa Pro Popula Sunday, May 15 9:00 am † Greg Monahan

-Jackie & Monahan Family 11:00 am † Clementina Diaz -Suva Family

Mass Intention: Requested By: 12:05 pm Special Intentions of Fr. Ante Market Monday, May 16 -Gary & Trish

Tuesday, May 17 12:05 pm † Domenico Rutigliano -Coretti Family

Wed., May 18 10:00 am Mass at Extendicare Cobourg

12:05 pm † Gino Riccio -Stella & Family

Thursday, May 19 12:05 pm Special Intentions of Sarah & Satva -Bob & Susan Clement

NO NOON MASS (Priests attending a Deanery Meeting) Friday, May 20

7:00 pm Pat Tunney -Lori Baldini

ADORATION Weekdays 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm. Come spend some time in quiet prayer to our Lord.



Family Rosary Rally, bring your children, and all family members to the grotto outside St. Michaels Church, Sunday May 22, after the 11:00 am Mass (12:15) and offer your prayer intentions to Our Blessed Mother for her intersession. May is the month of Mary, she loves to hear her family pray the rosary together. Children are invited to bring roses to place them by her. Each rose is an intention. Please plan to attend refreshments to follow in the Parish Centre. (If inclement weather the Rosary will be prayed by Mary's Statue in the church.)

Pope's Pastoral Works annual collection will take place Sunday, May 22. This collection provides an opportunity for Catholics to make a financial offering to assist the Holy Father. "How does God's love abide in anyone who has the world's goods, and sees a brother or sister in need and yet refuses help?' (1Jn 3.17)



St. Michael's Council wishes to thank all who participated in our Pies + for Moms Bake Sale. Your generous contribution be it in baked goods and/or monies is so greatly appreciated. Of the \$1,078.00 collected: \$250.00 was donated to Mater Care International and \$250.00 donated to Cornerstone Family Violence Prevention Centre, Cobourg.

Reminder: To those who are planning to attend the Ordination to the Permanent Diaconate for our own Rob Vandenberg on Saturday, June 18, 2022 at 11:00 am at the Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains, Peterborough to RSVP through our office...email or phone. Direct RSVP link: https://forms.gle/3E1EDPAuHRQV3YqX9

MARK YOUR CALENDAR: PARISH EVENT ... The KofC Sports Day and BBQ Sunday, May 29 (rain date June 5), at Columbus Community Centre

NOTE: 11:00 * am Mass will be celebrated OUTDOORS at Centre

Please bring a lawn/camp chair (if you don't have, a chair will be provided); and maybe an umbrella to protect you from the sun! Come with the whole family and enjoy the fun!



On Saturday, May 28th at 10:00 am there will be a prayer and blessing service led by Fr. Emmanuel, alongside a planted bush (by St. Michael's outdoor sign,) commemorating St. Michael's Council's 100th Anniversary as members of the Catholic Women's League of Canada. This will be followed by coffee and muffins in the Parish Centre. All parishioners are welcomed.



Clergy Appreciation Dinner In appreciation for the clergy of the Lakeshore parishes. Hosted by Knights of Columbus - St Joseph (Bowmanville). In support of the Priests Benefit Fund. Saturday June 18, 2022 - Social 6:00pm Dinner 7:00pm St Josephs Parish Hall, Bowmanville Seating limited. Deadline: Friday June 10. Tickets available online or contact your Grand KnightGo to: www.eventbrite.ca and type 'Clergy Appreciation Dinner' in the Search box (Note: if you are unable to register online, contact Michael Sullivan at 905-926-4655 or email ms@michaelsullivan.ca



Roman Catholic Diocese of Peterborough

May 12, 2022

Dear Sisters and Brothers in the Diocese of Peterborough,

On behalf of the retired priests of the Diocese of Peterborough, I thank you for your ongoing generosity to our Priest Benefit Fund. This fund is the principal way that we care for priests who have retired from pastoral assignment either because of age or health concerns. Our senior priests served with dedication for many years and often still substitute in parishes when their health permits. They remain an important part of our Catholic community and your concern for them reflects both this fact and your appreciation for their priestly service.

Our Annual Parish Appeal for the Priest Benefit Fund will take place on Sunday, June 12th, and additionally, donations are accepted at parishes or online (www.peterboroughdiocese.org) any time of the year. Knowing that these are financially challenging times for many people, we are grateful for any contribution you can make to this appeal, which is so important to the life of the Church in the Diocese of Peterborough. On behalf of all our priests – retired, planning for retirement, or still years away from it – I offer you our sincere thanks and our prayers.

Yours in Christ.

†Most Reverend Daniel J. Miehm Bishop of Peterborough

+ Finel muchon

†DJM/dlt